Messages for Remittance Advices dated July 7, 2022 – July 14, 2022
	TO: all providers
	RE: Magellan Call Center IVR Phone System Upgrade

	The Magellan Call Center will be implementing a new and improved IVR Phone system on or after July 13, 2022. This system will allow more features and enable greater customer satisfaction. As always, the Provider NPI, Member Medicaid ID, and the Member DOB are the minimally required information. Other required information may include the Provider Medicaid number and Member address, if further authentication is needed. New features with this system will include voice prompts as well as touch-tone prompts, a call-back option, and other ways to authenticate members such as their zip code.


Thank you for your participation in the Arkansas Medicaid Program. If you have questions regarding these messages, please contact the Provider Assistance Center at (800) 457-4454 toll-free or locally at (501) 376-2211. Remittance Advices can be found using Search Payment History on the Arkansas Medicaid Provider Portal at https://portal.mmis.arkansas.gov/ARMedicaid/Provider.
